
To: Mayor & City Council

From: Donald Kom, Director of Electric Services and Joel Zook, Energy Services
Coordinator

Date: May 23, 2024

Subject: Geothermal Installation Costs within the Baker Subdivision

Item No. 34
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Please see the attached memo for information regarding geothermal installation costs
within the Baker Subdivision. 
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ATTACHMENT(S):
MEMO Geothermal installation Costs within the Baker Subdivision 5.23.2024.pdf
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